KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION

P.O.BOX 2823 K'la, Tel:0414-342887, E-mail: kampalakindergarten@yahoo.com, Website: www.kampalakindergarten.com

Date: Thursday July 11, 2024

Dear Parent of
Re: Open Week Invitation
On behalf of the Management and staff of Kampala Kindergarten Association, I greet you in the name of the Almighty God and thank you for your continued support in all our school programmes. In reference to our Beginning of Term II Circular, I hereby make corrections that the Open week is scheduled for next week (Mon 15 th – Fri. 19 th July 2024) not (Mon. 17 th . Fri. 21 st July 2024) as it was indicated. I therefore invite you to meet your child's teacher on at
The purpose of this Parent/Teacher conference is to help us in the assessment of the child's progress and where
necessary forge a way forward for further improvement. I hope that you will have a focused interactive meeting and
together be able to explore the child's maximum capability.
For the smooth running of the exercise, I kindly request you to keep your appointment; however, in case of some earlier engagement during that particular time, you may liaise with the teacher to reschedule.
Sincerely Yours,
A)
Nanyanzi Lucy
Head Teacher
KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION
P.O.BOX 2823 K'la, Tel:0414-342887, E-mail: kampalakindergarten@yahoo.com, Website: www.kampalakindergarten.com
Date: Thursday July 11, 2024
Dear Parent of
Re: Open Week Invitation
On behalf of the Management and staff of Kampala Kindergarten Association, I greet you in the name of the Almighty
God and thank you for your continued support in all our school programmes. In reference to our Beginning of Term
II Circular, I hereby make corrections that the Open week is scheduled for next week (Mon 15 th – Fri. 19 th July 2024)
not (Mon. 17 th - Fri. 21 st July 2024) as it was indicated in the circular. I therefore invite you to meet your child's
teacher on at
The purpose of this Parent/Teacher conference is to help us in the assessment of the child's progress and where necessary forge a way forward for further improvement. I hope that you will have a focused interactive meeting and together be able to explore the child's maximum capability.
For the smooth running of the exercise, I kindly request you to keep your appointment; however, in case of some earlier engagement during that particular time, you may liaise with the teacher to reschedule.
Sincerely Yours, Nanyanzi Lucy

Head Teacher